
 

 
 

 

 

9th September 2022 

 

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 

It was very sad to hear the news yesterday of the loss of Her Majesty the Queen. She was a 

remarkable woman who was completely devoted to both her role as monarch and to her country.  

I am aware that some pupils may be upset by her passing. If any pupil feels that they need extra 

support at this time, please ask them to speak to their tutor and we will do our best to provide 

some.  

We held a one minute silence in school today, to give pupils an opportunity to respectfully reflect on 

the occasion.  

Please click here for the latest information from Government. When further information is sent out 

from the Department for Education, we will update our website.  

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/her-majesty-queen-elizabeth-ii

